Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Construction Industry Licensing Board
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that Construction Industry Licensing Board has issued an order disposing of the petition for declaratory statement filed by Mike Lefebvre, Diversified Window Solutions on March 13, 2012. The following is a summary of the agency’s disposition of the petition:
The Notice of Petition for Declaratory Statement was published in Vol. 38, No. 3, of the January 20, 2012, Florida Administrative Weekly. The Board considered the Petition at a duly-noticed public meeting held on February 10, 2012. The Board’s Order, filed on March 8, 2012, denies the Petition for Declaratory Statement. Petitioner did not demonstrate he is substantially affected, as required by Section 120.565, Florida Statutes. The petition did not contain enough information for the Board to answer the question posed and the question itself was too vague to be answered. The Petition lacked a statute or rule cite, did not address the Petitioner’s license status, and did not specify the particular circumstances of the proposed activity.
A copy of the Order Disposing of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Drew Winters, Executive Director, Construction Industry Licensing Board, P.O. Box 5257, Tallahassee, Florida 32314-5257.

